
Year 6 Newsletter: Term 5 
 

FAO, the parents and carers of class 6TP 
 

Welcome to Term 5 (SATs term for year 6!) 
 
Term 5, is a very important term for the children.  Thank you to those parents who made it to the SATs meeting earlier at the beginning of last term.  If you 
did not make it, or if you need a reminder, please be aware of the following things: 
 

1.  This is a busy six week term and potentially quite a stressful term for your children, depending upon how they feel about the upcoming SATs. 
 

2. SATs will take place in Week 4 of the term, that is the week of Monday 13th May 2023. 
 

3. Please make sure that the children are well-rested and in school nice and early on the day – otherwise it can be stressful for them. 
 

4. As with previous years,  we will run a breakfast club for Year 6 children on the morning.  The children can attend from 8am and we will provide 
them with breakfast. 
 

5. The SATs timetable is as follows: 



Year 6 Newsletter: Term 5 
 

FAO, the parents and carers of class 6TP 

 
 

6. After the SATs tests are over, the children will still be completing writing tasks, which may be moderated by external moderators.  This will be the 
case until mid-June so again attendance is important. 

 
Following SATS, the children will have Art week, Sports Day planning and preparation and other activites to look forward too.  We will also block in 
some Science and PSHE sessions for them. 
 
If you have any question or queries relating to SATs or any other matter please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Mrs Pakrooh 

 
LITERACY MATHEMATICS WIDER CURRICULUM 
Reading: Homework: 
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We read in school everyday and we have reading booster sessions for some children with Lori 
Streitch, one of our Academy Councillors 
 
How you can help: 
Please ensure that your children are reading at home.  We ask the children to read at least 
twice a week, preferably four times per week.  It would be great if they could read to an 
adult who can then check their understanding by asking questions. But if this is not possible 
can you please still check that they are reading for at least 15 minutes two times and week 
and sign their reading record book to confirm.   
They need to bring their reading book and reading record to school every day. 

 Home work can be located on the 
Wordpress page and consists of TTRS, 
Read Theory, Khan Academy and Spelling 
Shed. 
 
Additional SATs revision work may be 
provided this term. 
 
 


